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July 3, 2014

Chairperson, International Code Council Nominations Committee
C/o Dominic Sims

International Code Council,

900 Montclair Road,

Birmingham Al. 35213

RE: Letter of Support for ICC Board Candidate Alan Boswell, CBO, MCP.
Dear Distinguished Members of the Nominations Committee,

It is both a pleasure and a privilege for me to submit this letter of support on behalf of the Code Officials of
Lower Alabama for Alan Boswell in his candidacy for the Board of Directors for ICC.

Alan has been dedicated to the advancement of building safety and code officials, and has shown this in every
endeavor he has partaken in. He is a Past President of the Code Officials Association of Alabama, a Board

Of Director representing Alabama on The Gulf Coast Chapter Region IX Chapter. He has been on multiple State of
Alabama boards and committees striving for the improvement of the building industry in Alabama, as well as serving
on ICC boards.

Alan is also a past ICC Code Official of The Year, and led his jurisdiction through some of the worst of times in
the states' history following the devastating tornadoes of 2011 that struck the Tuscaloosa and Birmingham area.
And even though he is still heavily involved in the recovery and rebuilding of Tuscaloosa, he still finds time to
help other jurisdictions that aren't blessed enough to have someone as knowledgeable as him.

His knowledge and understanding of the code adoption process and where it is heading, his dealings with local,
state, and federal agencies and regulators, coupled with his desire to make our ICC and our country a better place
for everyone who follows, make him an outstanding candidate for the ICC Board of Directors.

We are very proud of Alan, and grateful for all that he has done for the community, the state, and the region. And now,
since he is willing to serve on the ICC Board, we know he will put the saine leadership and hard work into the Board as
he has everywhere else.

Sincerely,
Paul Antoine
President Code Officials of Lower Alabama.
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